
From: Nigel Forsyth 

Sent: 04 June 2023 18:31 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Ref 2022/3853/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

We are Camden residents and object to the above application because -  

 

Harmful impact on six listed buildings in the Regents Canal Conservation area 

 

At 40 metres the wheel will enable people to look into our homes 

 

The impact of significantly larger crowds will put strain on roads and transport 

 

We agree with the Metropolitan Police that more visitors will increase potential crime levels 

--  

Nigel Forsyth  


